
I STRONGLY oppose SB210 and do NOT wish to revert to in-person voting in Oregon, nor do I 
support the implementation of a requirement to show ID when voting or REQUESTING a ballot. 
It has been broadly demonstrated that mail-in voting increases valid participation for ALL voting 
demographics, producing the highest levels of voter turnout nationwide. Conspiracists would 
have us believe these numbers are the result of voter fraud, but there is no evidence to support 
these persistent inane claims. A democracy should encourage participation, not fear it. There is 
no reasonable justification for the disenfranchisement of massive numbers of voters by 
increasing the barriers to voting. REJECT SB 210. 
 
Seriously,  
Kathleen Henderson  
 


